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TEMPORARILY CLOSURE OF  

BURSARY OFFICE AND COUNTERS 
 

 
Assalamualaikum W.B.T. and Greetings, 
  
Dear UM Community, 
  
Please be informed that Bursary will be temporarily closed for official activities.  
  
The details of the temporarily closure as follows: - 
  

LOCATION CLOSURE PERIOD DATE OF RESUME 
OPERATION 

Bursary Office & Counters 
(Level 2 dan 3, 
Chancellery Building) 

29th August 2022 
(Monday) 

8.00 a.m. – 1.00 p.m. 

29th August 2022 
(Monday) 
2.00 p.m. 

  
However, Bursary Counter located at Level 3 is open as usual.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
  
Thank you. 

 
 
CORPORATE FINANCE & ADMINISTRATION SECTION 
Financial Planning Division 
Bursary 
 
26th August 2022 
 


